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September 12, 2022

Dear Staff, Parents and Guardians of Exshaw Students,

On behalf of the Canadian Rockies Public Schools Board of Trustees, it is with great pleasure that we share
the successful completion of the Educational Service Agreement (ESA) between Stoney Education Authority
and Canadian Rockies Public Schools.  This agreement ensures that Exshaw School will continue to service
students long into the future.

We are very excited to be welcoming new students and returning students.  Enrolment at Exshaw School
continues to increase.  It has been a very positive start to the school year!

A ‘Welcome Back Barbeque’ is scheduled for Thursday, September 15, 2022 at 5pm.  More information
regarding this event will be shared through the school.  We hope to see you there!

The Board of Trustees remains committed and dedicated to student learning at Exshaw School.  Exshaw
School continues to be an integral part of Canadian Rockies Public Schools.

Please watch for a press release in conjunction with Stoney Education Authority in the near future.

Sincerely,

Arlene Rheaume, Chair
Board of Trustees

Cc: Christopher MacPhee
Superintendent of Schools

Dale Craig, Trustee
Exshaw Ward
Board of Trustees


